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STAFF'S FIRST DATA REQUEST 
via email 

Re: 20250001-EI - Fuel and purchased power cost recovery clause with generating 
performance incentive factor. 

Dear Ms. Keating: 

By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Florida Public Utility Company (FPUC) 
provide responses to the following data requests: 

1. Please refer to Florida Public Utility Company's (FPUC or Company) 
revised June, July, August, September, and October 2024 A-Schedules, dated 
December 20, 2024, Schedules A4, for the following requests.1 

a. Please refer to line 7 (in each revised A-Schedule) for the following 
request. Please explain the factor(s) that lead to the downward 
adjustment in "Net Energy for Load" for June through October 2024. 

b. Please refer to line 11 (in each revised A-Schedule) for the following 
request. Please explain the factor(s) that lead to the downward 
adjustment in "Unaccounted for Energy (estimated)" for June 
through October 2024. Specifically, explain how "Unaccounted for 
Energy (estimated)" MWH can be negative. 

c. Please ref er to lines 7 and 8, August through September 2024 revised 
A-Schedules, for the following request. Please explain the factor(s) 
that lead to the MWH for "Sales (Billed) being larger than MWH 
"Net Energy for Load". 

2. Please explain, in general, why the Company revised it's A-Schedules for 
June through October, 2024. 

1 Documents Nos. I 0344-2024, I 0345-2024, I 0346-2024, I 034 7-2024, and I 0348-2024. 
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 Please file all responses electronically no later than February 10, 2025, through the 
Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com, by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic 
Filing Web Form.  In addition, please email the filed response to discovery-gcl@psc.state.fl.us. 
 
 Please feel free to call me at (850) 413-6856 if you have any questions. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /s/ Ryan Sandy    
      Ryan Sandy 
      Senior Attorney 
 
RPS/crv 
 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
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